
3, 2… baa!      
The countdown to the year’s most exciting wee-
kend has begun! 
Our very own Black Sheep is coming out of hiberna-
tion, stretching its legs, and getting ready to bleat 
her way through the weekend from May 19 to 21, in 
Baška on the island of Krk. It’s a sign for all the black 
sheep out there, young and old alike, to get ready 
and plan their annual pilgrimage to Baška, where 
they will join the blackest flock ever in tasting the 
most delicious lamb meat and participating in va-
rious free concerts, sporting activities, and other 
sheep-related events. Be the black sheep that you 
are and show up!

For more information visit: 
WWW.CRNAOVCA.HR/EN

https://www.crnaovca.hr/en/program

